
Tiptoe Green Trust 

The Extraordinary General Meeting for the Tiptoe Green Trust was held in the 

Chapel of the River of Life Church on the evening of the 22nd February.  The reason 

for calling this meeting was to introduce the three new Trustees to the public.  It was 

a shame that there were only four members of the public present and two apologies. 

The three new Trustees are Robin Moger, Cllr. Sue Brayley and Cllr. Valerie James.  

The latter being the Hordle Parish Council representative who has picked up the 

reins from David Ironside who retired from HPC at the end of last year. 

We have to thank David Ironside for his sterling work with the Trust, being the HPC 

representative since the formation of the Tiptoe Green Trust in 2009. 

We must also give our sincere thanks to Mandy Hayes who has been responsible for 

the Tiptoe Green Trust starting and then for running with it until she and her family 

left the area last autumn.  Mandy has stayed in touch and supported the Trustees 

from afar for the last four months. 

It was reported that the path had been rebuilt and that the Green was looking in 

excellent shape.  Volunteers will be welcome to help maintain the Green.  New logs 

are to be delivered by Arborventure so the children’s area will be up graded as soon 

as the weather and ground conditions allow. 

The Tiptoe May Fayre will be on the 13th May and will follow a similar format to 

previous ones. Help is always welcome for this show which is our main fund raiser 

for the year.  Please contact Pat Rendell if you can give a few hours for this worthy 

cause. 

The current Trustees are: 

Chairperson – Pat Rendell: Secretary – Stephanie Nash:- Treasurer – Jon 

Dowdeswell: Members from the village – Robin Moger, Sue Brayley, Dave Baillie, 

Julia Norman: Hordle Parish Council Representatives – Cllr. David Horne and 

Cllr. Valerie James. 

 


